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U.S. Customs & Border Protection (CBP) announced that it will deploy enhanced Automated Commer-
cial Environment (ACE) capabilities effective June 4, 2011, to allow for Post Summary Corrections 
(PSC) for entry summaries filed in ACE.  PSCs may be submitted for existing ACE entry types 01 and 
03 entry summaries.  As a result of this new capability, the PSC process will replace Post Entry Amend-
ments (PEA) for entry summaries filed in ACE.  Accordingly, hard copy PEAs will no longer be ac-
cepted for entry summaries filed in ACE, effective 90 days from the June 4, 2011, PSC effective 
date. 

Importers that file their entries in ACE should discuss with their brokers the procedures they will follow 
when entry corrections are required, particularly in situations where entries are filed utilizing the broker’s 
ACE account, rather than an ACE account assigned to the importer. 

For additional information on corrections and adjustments to entries, please contact Gail Cumins at 
gcumins@spcblaw.com or Donna L. Shira at dshira@spcblaw.com, or call us at 212-425-0055. 
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